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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:25 AM
To: 'Mark Kersey'
Subject: RE: Rate Increse

Good morning Mr. Kersey,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Mark Kersey [mailto:mtbk1946@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate Increse 
 
It would seem to me, with elections coming up , that unless all of you including my state rep, want to appear to 
be baught by FPL, that that exorbitant rate increase be denied, we haven't gotten a bad storm here in a while, as 
we all know that if the power company can't supply power in the aftermath then it will cost the taxpayers and 
voters a larger amount than the rate increase, Home owner insurance rate will be hiked and probably will only 
cover a fraction of the damage caused, your over all state expenditures will skyrocket, and there will be a large 
loss in tax revenues because of business that can't operate IE no sales tax revenue. This rate hike by FP&L 
makes no economic sense for the State or its citzens. By FP&L's own admission less than 5% of the new 
revenue will benefit the State or its citizens 
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